
The PTA Committee would like to wish all
the parents, guardians, children and staff
a very warm and happy holiday. 

Thank you for all you support for our
events. All the voluteers and enthusiasm
is hugely appreciated. 

Please enjoy the family time together
over the holidays and we look forward to
more events in the next term. 
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Big thank you for the movie night

Sending a big thank you to all the voluteers who
helped out at the movie night this week. Its safe
to say that the children had a great time. 

Special thanks to Fiona and Ralph who
organised the whole thing. We really appreciate
it. You are amazing. 



The PTA is looking for help. 

Our school community is equality based and
multicultural. We uphold, respect and accept
equality of beliefs, whether religious or non-
religious, and we celebrate diverse lifestyles
held by children, parents, staff and members of
the wider community.

The PTA would like to run some events
showcasing different religious and belief
systems. We are looking for any parents who
would like to help us do this. 

Please get in touch on pta@letns.org.


